
 

 

28 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
YR13 Law Revision Conference – 18 March 2024 
 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to attend a Law Revision conference focussing on 
supporting their revision and preparation for the summer examination series.  During the visit students 
will take part in four workshops which will deepen their understanding of the three substantive Law 
units (Criminal, Tort & Contract) and how best to apply their knowledge to excel in their examinations.  
 
We will meet on Monday 18 March at Pulborough railway station by 07.40 and catch the 07.55 train 
as a group.  We will be returning on the 16.35 train, this is anticipated to arrive in Pulborough at 17.50. 
Students must make their own travel arrangements to and from Pulborough station. 
 
The cost per student will be £37 to cover entry to the workshop and seminars and the provision of 
workbooks and revision guides to take away.  Students will also gain access to an AQA online course 
as part of this cost- course log in details can be collected from Mr Harris. 
 
Train tickets will also need to be purchased.  As it is peak time and many of our students have a 16-17 
railcard it has been decided students will purchase their own tickets once they arrive at the station.  
As we are travelling during peak time it can hugely reduce the fare price.  Those without will be able 
to take advantage of the ‘group saver rate’ when purchased together.  Please ensure your child has 
money to purchase their tickets on the morning.  
 
Students should wear their own clothing and MRC lanyard.  They should bring equipment with them 
to take notes and to take part in the workshops, e.g. a notepad and pen/laptop computer. Once at the 
venue students will also be provided with a workbook to enable them to further engage with the topics 
being studied.  There will be a short lunch break during the day, it is recommended that students bring 
a packed lunch with them or money to purchase food whilst at the venue. 
 
Payment and permission may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and 
then to Trips.  You can then make a payment and give consent. Medical details and contact details will 
be taken from Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal if necessary.  Some financial 
support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year. 
 
For assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Colin Harris 
Director of Humanities & Subject Leader of PSCHE 
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